



Joe Vanzo, Athletic Director 522 E. Tremont. Hillsboro, IL 62049 (217) 532-2841 Fax (217) 532-5142

Dear Gary Ade,

The South Central Conference has approved the co-op between Pana and FBCA for Boys Track, Girls Track, Baseball, Softball, and Girls Soccer for the 2018-2019 and 2019-2020 school year.

Please contact me at (217) 532-2841 at school or my cell (217) 313-0669, if you have any questions. You also may email me at jvanzo@hillsboroschools.net. My cell phone or email is the best way to reach me.

Sincerely

Joe Vanzo, Athletic Director Hillsboro High School South Central Conference President